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A-Level Results: 
 
• A-Level results will be available to collect from 8:00am-

10:30am on Thursday 15 August 2024.   
 

• All results for Elizabeth College students will be available for 
collection from Elizabeth College, irrespective of where 
candidates were entered.   
 

• Anyone who is unable to attend College on results day will 
be able to access their results via the Parent Portal from 
10:00am. 
 

• Any hard copies of results that are not collected on that day 
will be posted to the candidate’s home address unless an 
alternative address is given to Mrs Sebire. 
 

Certificates 
 

• Certificates for all qualifications achieved this summer 
should arrive at College towards the end of the Michaelmas 
term (December).  Your parents will receive an email 
informing you when they are ready for collection from 
Reception.  Please arrange for their collection at your 
earliest convenience.  Certificates cannot normally be 
forwarded by post; they must be collected. 

 

• Make sure that you keep them somewhere safe, as 
replacements are costly. College will only keep a record of 
your grades for seven years. 

 


